
NORWICH 

DEVELOPMENT REVIEW BOARD 

  
 Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held on 

Thursday, June 18, 2020 at 7:15 PM held via Zoom* to hear the 
following application:   

#16BSUB20: Preliminary Plan Review of a 

Subdivision Application by Zane Rodriguez, Applicant and 
Athos J. Rassias, Helene C. Miles and Veronica Rassias 

Markwood, Landowners, to divide Lot 16-032.000 into 2 
lots of approximately 61,873 sf (1.42 ac) and 24,094 sf (.55 
ac) at 75Cliff Street. Application to be reviewed under the 
Norwich Subdivision Regulations. 

The hearing information and application documents 
can be obtained ONLY by emailing a request to 
planner@norwich.vt.us. Persons wishing to be heard may 

do so in person by appearing in the Zoom meeting or in 
writing.  

 
*ZOOM Access information: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85405129337 

 
Meeting ID: 854 0512 9337  US Toll-free Number  888 475 4499  

 
    Rod Francis 
    Zoning Administrator 

    Box 376 
June 3, 2020    Norwich, VT  05055 
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